
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…
Hello Toddler Town Families &

WELCOME to March! The month of CHANGES! 

March’s themes are:

1. Dr. Seuss
✓ Rhyming

✓ Sorting

✓ Matching

✓ Different shapes and sizes

✓ Patterns

2. All Green Everything

3. When the Sun is Out…
4. All About Spring

Here are some Special Dates to remember:

1st –Share a Smile Day

2nd – Dr. Seuss Birthday and Read Across America Day

3rd – National Anthem Day

7TH -National Cereal Day

8th International Women's Day

12th Girl Scout Day

13th Daylight Savings Begins

14th Commonwealth Day and PI Day

15th Absolutely Incredible Kid Day

17th St.. Patrick’s Day
21st Children Poetry Day and Single Parents Day

30th Doctors Day 



Please do not forget that due to the 

Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 

5PM. Any time after that, families get 

charged $15 every 10 minutes.

Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo

questionnaire at home, before dropping 

off your child. Teachers are ready to scan 

and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 

the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 

the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 

you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 

Late fees will be applied for no payments 

after the first and also to unpaid balances 

after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 

the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 

Town Currently has Open Enrollment.
• Refer a family member or a friend and receive $100 off 

your tuition after a full month of attendance.

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT PROVIDES ALL THE 

SOURCES TO BE UP TO DATE WITH EVERYTHING 

GOING ON IN OUR CENTER. This includes Paying 

through the app, receiving documents, receiving 

important updates, communicating with teachers, 

and so much more. AsK us about ProCare 

Engagement!









Howdy Families!

Spring is right around the corner for us! But for now, our children had a wonderful month. In February, the 

students welcomed back their favorite teacher 😉 (Mrs. Megan)! We reviewed letters and their sounds. 

Finally, we studied new and exciting themes like; Black History month, friendship and healthy teeth. There 

were some great projects associated with these themes like the teeth game, where the children rolled a die 

to see what number they got to match the number on the tooth and placed a white playdough piece on that 

number. Once the board was complete, they had a complete set of teeth on the board mouth. This helped 
with number recognition. We can’t wait to see what next month has in store for us.

In the month of March, we are soaring to new heights with learning! We will be learning about; rhyming 

words, size differences, sorting and matching, and patterns. Along with these great themes, there will be fun 

activities and crafts like the Green Eggs and Ham matching game. The children will be given 2 halves of a 
paper green egg with words on it. They will need to match a rhyming word to put the egg together!

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Karla at 773-622-9433 ext. 27 Koalas Classroom, 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com or message us through the ProCare App.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through email at megan@toddlertownchicago.com

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan & Ms. Karla
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Happy Spring everyone! 

To recap the month of February, we discussed friendship, Black History, Healthy Hygiene 
and talked about the emotion of love. We also had a Valentine’s Day party and brought in 

healthy snacks.

For the month of March, we will discuss rhyming, sorting/matching, shapes and sizes and 
patterns. We will begin our spring projects using spring art materials and enjoy gross motor 

play outdoors-- weather permitting. It should be a great month!

Thank You,

Ms. Taga!

If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me an e-mail at: 

taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26
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February was a great month for the explorers! The students explored the meaning of 
friendship. We also celebrated Valentine’s Day by sharing treats with our friends. The 

children continued learning to recognize and write letters of the alphabet and spelling their 
names. We reviewed basic topics in Spanish, such as colors, numbers, days of the week by 

singing songs and reviewing flashcards.

Going into March, we will talk about; Rhyming, Shapes, sorting and matching, Understanding 
Patterns and celebrating Dr. Seuss. Lots of activities and projects are coming up, so stay 

tuned.

Parents please be sure to update your child’s cubbies. 

Finally, I would like to thank my parents for being so awesome!

Parents: please be sure to update your child’s cubbies with new clothes.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us 

at 773-622-9433 Ext 25 or via email at: cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!
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Hello, families,

I hope everyone survived the snowy/cold weather during February! Although it was cold outside, our 

butterflies still had the chance to enjoy the month with their friends and have great gross motor activities 

such as exercises, dancing freely, and playing musical chairs! Our children explored themes such as 

friendships, Black History Month, and having healthy teeth! Of course, we also continued studying our 
basic skills; the alphabet, colors, shapes and numbers. We had an awesome month of learning!

We will be marching into new themes for March! The children will be learning about sorting and matching 

different shapes and sizes and rhyming. In addition, we will celebrate Dr. Seuss's birthday! Please be on 
the lookout for updates on ProCare for all the cool activities planned!

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at nataly@toddlertownchicago.com, or you can 
call our Butterfly class extension 23!

Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene

`
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773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Hello Families!

I would like to first start off by welcoming new families into the Toucans room! Ms. 
Fatima and I are so happy to introduce themes for the month of March. We will be 

celebrating Dr. Seuss's birthday by reading his books and creating some great and fun 
activities for the children. We will also be working on shapes, patterns, sorting, and 

matching. We had a great month in February! We made some great artwork for Black 
history month, President's day, and Valentine’s day. We had a wonderful month of 

learning, and we hope to see brighter days with spring just around the corner!

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima & Ms. Yvonne 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Yvonne at yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com

Or call 773-622-9433 Ext. 22
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